
Sent: 25/02/2025 6:25:43 PM
Subject: McDonald’s Development application

Good Morning,
As a resident of Kenneth Road, I would implore the council to reject the application to develop
a McDonalds outlet on the corner of Kenneth Road and Rosebery Street, Manly Vale.
This location is extremely busy traffic wise at all times and to have an outlet open 24 hours a
day would impact the local amenity greatly.
Anyone who drives this area will know the huge amount of traffic congestion already
happening in this area.
Thank you,
Roslyn Elliott
7/62-64 Kenneth Road,
Manly Vale


